
Attention Anne-Marie Young 
Principal Planner

We received this letter last Friday the 26th June for submissions to close on the 13th July. 

We are extremely concerned and worried that we have been given a letter of proposal for 
these works and yet they are almost completed. There is no approval for this yet. How could 
this possibly have gone ahead without permission.

I would like to object to this proposal due to the scale and size of the amount of solar panels 
they are putting on the roofs. We live in a residential area and they are covering the whole 
roofs.This is an industrial scale of power being collected.

What are the health effects of having such a large scale of solar panels concentrated beside 
our house. Small children live next to the school. How will this effect them? What are the 
effects of this on their future. Again I would stress we are extremely concerned about this. 

Yours faithfully
Carolyn and Ramadan Ali
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Sent: 1/07/2020 10:04:34 PM
Subject: DA2020/0645 lot 100 DP 1250521 37-43 Federal Parade Brookvale


